World's End Lane, London N21 1PP . Telephone 0208 360 1001 G ra n g e Pa r k

office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org - www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org

Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Monday 21 February 2022

RE: Year 1 Singing Concert & Come Learn with Me- confirmed

Dear Parents

Year 1 are looking forward to their Year 1 Singing Concert on:
e Thursday 17 March 2022 at 9:15am or 2:15pm (please note there are now only two
performances due to the fact that we are able to increase the capacity in the main hall as a
result of COVID-19 cases decreasing)

Parents can book two places per family; both parents can attend in the morning or afternoon or the
places can be split so that one parent attends in the morning and the other in the afternoon. Places
can be booked via ParentMail > Payment Item > Shop until 12.00 pm on Friday 11 March. Seats will
be allocated on a first come first served basis as it is necessary to cap the number of parents in the
hall.

Please also note the date of Come Learn with Me for Year 1 which is on Friday 18 March
9:00-10:00am.

We look forward to seeing you then!
Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



